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The WNGBC thrives on positive reinforcement through teaching basketball fundamentals, building confidence 
with game play, and is designed to prepare all athletes for competition at the high school level.   
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January 2021 
 
 
Dear Business Leader: 
 
The Jr. Northstars Girls Basketball Program is a development program for 3rd through 8th grade girls designed to 
teach essential basketball skills and fundamentals needed to be successful at the next level, as well as learning to 
apply everyday life skills through the game of basketball.  This is accomplished through weekly practices, League 
play, and Tournament games throughout the months of October through April. 
 
We firmly believe that no athlete should miss the opportunity to play because of financial constraints.  We 
continue to have some of the lowest fees of any club in the region, in large part due to the kindness of our 
community partners and supporters.  Your potential contribution to the Jr. Northstars Girls Basketball Program will 
help us raise money to purchase equipment and coaching supplies, offer necessary scholarships, and provide 
players with additional practice and playing time; the goals of our organization. 
 
Every February, our Jr. Northstars Girls Basketball Program runs what is considered one of the best girls youth 
basketball tournament in Southeastern Wisconsin, the **Shoot for the Stars Girls Basketball Tournament**.  
It’s hosted at Waukesha North High School and consists of approx. 48 teams, bringing in upwards of 1,500 
people.  We have traditionally assembled a premier Tournament Program and have asked for advertising 
sponsorships for that weekend’s event.  Unfortunately, with the pandemic, we are unable to host this year’s 
tourney.  However, we have already been eagerly planning next year’s event.  Furthermore, we have significantly 
enhanced our www.WNGBC.org website and have expanded our current sponsorship program to be a year-long 
endeavor.  This major upgrade affords us opportunities to continuously display your generosity to our entire girls 
basketball program, as well as promote your business through recognition and directly linking to your website. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in offering opportunities to our area youth girls.  We greatly appreciate your time 
and generosity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     Scott Osborn 
 
Scott Osborn 
WNGBC Director 
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